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REF: EC22-000010

Ms Sarah Redden

Secretary

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee
Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Email: fpa.sen@aph.gov.au

Dear Ms Redden
Correction
| am writing to correct my response to a question asked during the Budget Estimates hearing of the

Senate Finance and Public Administration Legislation Committee on 5 April 2022.

During the hearing the Chair, Senator Chandler, asked questions about Warringah Independent
Limited and its registration with the Australian Electoral Commission for disclosure purposes.

| indicated that Warringah Independent Limited was currently registered as a significant third party.
It is not registered as a significant third party. It is registered as an associated entity.

Yours sincerely

Joanne Reid
Assistant Commissioner
Disclosure, Assurance and Engagement

19 April 2022

Address: Locked Bag 4007, Canberra ACT 2601 www.aec.gov.au





